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Changes to the New York State  

Patient Centered Medical Home (NYS PCMH)  
 

Action Required for Participating Providers in the  

Medicaid Managed Care and Child Health Plus (CHPlus) Incentive 

 

The NYS Department of Health (NYS DOH) has announced updates to the NYS PCMH Medicaid and CHPlus 

incentive enhancement.  

To continue receiving the incentive enhancement, PCMH practices must complete an attestation survey 

by March 31, 2025.  

Practices that do not complete the attestation will lose the enhanced incentive, but will still be eligible for the 

$6 per Member per month incentive. 

To complete the attestation, visit smartforms.health.ny.gov/public?formId=675a009d3aad5089bec295b0 

All currently recognized NYS PCMH providers have received the link to the attestation using the email address(es) 

associated with recognized providers and practices, as transmitted to the New York State Department of Health 

(the Department) by the National Committee for Quality Assurance (NCQA). If you have not received the 

password for the attestation link, please send an email request to pcmh@health.ny.gov. 

Background of NYS PCMH 

On April 1, 2018, the NYS DOH released an innovative model for primary care transformation known as the NYS 

PCMH. The purpose of the NYS PCMH is to expand access to high-performing primary care which is key to 

improving value in health care and achieving the Triple Aim goals of improved health, better health care and 

consumer experience, and lower cost.  

To learn more, visit health.ny.gov/technology/nys_pcmh. 

 

 

 

 

 

This communication should be viewed by: 

Primary Care Providers 

Behavioral Health Providers 

Clinical staff 

Specialist  

Claims and Billing Department 

Facility/Practice staff 
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